From: PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk [mailto:PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 17 June 2013 20:09
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Officer email failure
Hello
Comments have been submitted regarding proposal 13/00781/F Change of use of a redundant barn/store into a 1 bedroom self-contained holiday letting cottage at Bishops End Burdrop Banbury OX15 5RQ. The following objection was made today by Mr Dennis Checkley.
Surely you can't even consider this until it is decided if the Bishops Blaize has to be restored as a public house. This building was a bottle store and would be needed as a BOTTLE STORE should the pub be reopened, which I hope it will.

Dennis Checkley
